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March 24, 2021 

 

Strathcona County 

2001 Sherwood Drive 

Sherwood Park, AB.  T8A 3W7 

 

 

Attention: Darrell Reid, Chief Commissioner 

 

Notice of Intent to Annex by the City of Fort Saskatchewan 

 

On behalf of the City of Fort Saskatchewan, I have enclosed a Notice of Intent to Annex in 

accordance with Section 116 of the Municipal Government Act. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Dean McCartney 

Manager, Development Planning 

City of Fort Saskatchewan 

 

 

Enclosure 

 


